Ms. Mary Harney, T.D.,

Minister for Health and Children,

Department of Health and Children,

Hawkins House,

Hawkins Street,

Dublin 2.

________________________

15th April, 2009

Re:  Motion passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council 

Dear Minister,

The following Motion was passed at the County Council meeting held on 6th April 2009:


“This Council views with concern the current proposals to transfer vital  
adult and childrens services  from Tallaght Hospital and agrees to write to 
the Minister for Health and Children Mary Harney TD to express our 
concern at the continued  downgrading of services from this hospital and 
request details on speciality services to be transferred to Tallaght Hospital to 
replace those services being withdrawn.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

_________________________

Mary Maguire,

Meetings Administrator,

Corporate Services Department.
